
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS are hereby requested by the City of Lockport to solicit qualified consultants to 
assist the City in the preparation of an update to Lockport’s Comprehensive Plan and Zoning Code. These 
updates are intended to contribute to a thoughtful decision-making framework that will improve the 
City’s ability to attract investment and foster community development initiatives. Additional information 
regarding this Request for Proposals can be found at Lockportny.gov or by contacting City Clerk, Paul 
Oates: poates@lockportny.gov or (716) 439-6776.  Proposals must be submitted as one (1) electronic 
copy (PDF format provided via email) to: poates@lockportny.gov no later than 4:00 pm on Monday, July 
24, 2020 


